From: kim kimkulstad.com
Sent: Tuesday, August 6, 2024 4:01 PM
To: CityClerk Mail <CityClerk@san-clemente.org>
Cc: Dave Kulstad
Subject: 8/6/24 CLOSED City Council meeting

To all of our council members,

It is our understanding from the city website that tonight's meeting is a closed meeting, so we are sending you our
voices on imposing an increase to our city's sales tax. We both oppose all sales tax increases now and in the future.
As long-time residents and voters we are going to watch this subject carefully and share information with our large
networks both online and in person.

Regards,

Dave and Kim Kulstad
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